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UPDATE: COVID-19 Status

UCA President's Office <presidentsoffice@uca.edu> Wed, Mar 11, 2020 at 8:58 PM
Reply-To: noreply@uca.edu
To: FS <fs@uca.edu>, student@cub.uca.edu

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff:

Though it is getting late in the evening, I wanted to provide this update on the COVID-19 situation to you as soon as
possible. We received official word from the Arkansas Department of Health that the results on the student being
tested for COVID-19 came back NEGATIVE. This is wonderful news for the student and the others that were
quarantined. All have been contacted with this good news.

We will work to keep all of you updated as the local, state, and national situation with COVID-19 develops. Please do
pay attention to uca.edu/coronavirus for the latest information on our response and planning. Again, for your safety
and the safety of others, please continue to take the preventive steps that are outlined on our website and on the
CDC’s site -- wash hands frequently with soap and water for 20 seconds; cough and sneeze into your elbow; avoid
touching your eyes, mouth and nose; and stay home when you are sick. If you are concerned about any health
symptoms you may be experiencing, please contact the UCA Health Clinic or your local health care provider
immediately.

Sincerely,

Houston Davis
President


